
 
 
2018 Eagle Youth Football Info 

Meeting 
 

Eagle Youth Football will have an informational/ 
sign-up meeting on Tuesday, May 23rdat 6:30 p.m. 
in the Chaminade Julienne Cafeteria (park behind 

school and enter through athletic door). 
 

Anyone entering the 3rd through 8th grade in the 
2017-18 school year is eligible to play. 

Meeting is open to parents and players and will last 
about an hour. 

 
Come and meet the coaches and find out more 

about Eagle Youth Football. We have some exciting 
things to discuss about our upcoming season. 

 
For more information or questions, call 
Howard Walker at 361-0214 or email 

hcwalker58@gmail.com 
 


